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lyLLiTIN
To the  Faculty a n d  Stott of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

SIUE

Vol. 19, No. 8 
April 20, 1988

MEMO TO: Faculty and Staff

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Good News on Enrollment

Spring Quarter on-campus enrollment totaled 9,618, an increase 
of 127 or 1.33% over Spring, 1987. This is the highest Spring Quarter 
enrollment since 1978.

Why is enrollment at a ten year high? We cannot easily identify 
the reasons for shifts in enrollment. I believe our success reflects 
the dedication of a hard-working faculty and staff. That dedication 
is evident in the excellent instruction that attracts and retains stu­
dents; in a beautifully maintained physical plant that provides a pleas­
ant environment in which to work and learn; and in the efficient, cor­
dial, and helping services provided by 
students, employees, and the public.

the many offices that work with

This has been a tough year. I understand how difficult it is to 
remain dedicated to the tasks at hand when the state has failed to 
recognize your dedication with a salary increase. I appreciate your 
continuing dedication and hard work and promise you that I will do 
my utmost to make certain that our situation is improved for next year.
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